
Hill View Primary School 
 

  EYFS – Tapestry        1st October 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are really sorry about the huge delay in Tapestry (we’ve had a few technical 
problems!). We can now confirm that you should have received your Tapestry log in 
and can now activate your account.  
 
Tapestry is an online journal for sharing information between home and school. We 
will add pictures and videos relevant to your child’s learning. This may not be every 
day, or even every week, but it will be when we feel that learning should be shared. 
Our main aim is to spend time with your child and not be glued to a screen. We want 
to model play at every opportunity and feel that Tapestry is more of a journal rather 
than a daily log.   
 
Any home learning or exciting things that happen at home then please feel free to add 
to Tapestry. We would love to see what you have been up to.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your class teacher. If there is 
a problem logging in then please ask also.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
EYFS Team ☺   
 
 

 
 


